
The Orchard—Peek of the Term 
Week commencing:  4th September ’23  

Our Learning 

 

This week in the Orchard, the chil-
dren have been completing many 
tasks to promote and show inde-
pendent learning.  

 

In maths, the children have been 
working on number recognition, or-
dering and addition. 

 

In English, the children have been 
adding descriptions to creatures in 
our story Octopants.  

 

In the afternoon, the children have 
had the opportunity to create under 
the sea crackers linked to our book. 
They followed visual and verbal in-
structions in making the crackers. 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

September 

Tuesday 17th October—
Parents evening 

 

Wednesday 18th October—
Parents evening 

 

Friday 20th October—End of 
term—3pm finish 

 

Monday 30th October—start of 
term.  

Makaton sign:   

Octopus 

Star of the week 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


